
I cannot quite believe it is February

already - this half term has flown by so

quickly!

We are so pleased with how the

students have returned to classes with

such enthusiasm and as always, we

have been very excited to welcome

lots of new students into the LRSD

family. 

  







we had

such fun at

our 




We are super excited for our upcoming

Easter Workshops. 




             WORKSHOP 

Tuesday 5th April




EASTER WORKSHOP 

Wednesday 13th April
10am-3pm each day £35

Book online at www.lrsd.co.uk/store
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a huge welcome back to all of our students and

a big hello to our new students who have joined

us this term!

We are really excited to be launching

new classes in Yalding!

Keep watching our social media pages

for updates.

valentine's 

workshop

https://www.lrsd.co.uk/hbf


Uniform is compulsory for all classes - please see www.lrsd.co.uk/uniform 

for details. 

Please make sure students have the correct footwear. Trainers are only suitable for

street dance and not our Mod/Jazz/Street Combo classes.

Don't forget to follow our pages on Facebook and Instagram 

(make sure your settings are set up to show you all our posts) 

Join our private LRSD Parents Info Group for all notices and updates too.

14th February - 20th February (February Half Term)

21st February - 3rd April

4th April - 18th April (Easter Break)

19th April - 29th May 

30th May - 5th June (May Half Term)

4/5th June - LRSD Show @ The Stag Theatre, Sevenoaks

6th June - 17th July 

w/c 18th July for catch up classes due to missed classes in the previous terms

18th July (Summer Break Commences)

Term dates can always be found online on the website, please always check there at

www.lrsd.co.uk/term-dates




As always, thank you to our amazing LRSD students, family and friends for

your continued support and being our greatest cheerleaders!

Lucy and the team x

We are beyond excited to be able to get back on the stage and for Summer 2022, 

we are back at The Stag Theatre, Sevenoaks.

Show emails have gone out to all pupils (excluding Mummy & Me classes who can take part 

when they are slightly older)




The children gain far more than just the performances; they have great fun backstage, 

the build up to the show is so exciting and the friendships that are formed are so lovely to see. 

As always there is a chance to purchase professional photographs of the dancers in 

costume and the show will be filmed - such lovely keepsakes of the experience.


